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DAY OF ACTION! 
Wednesday, Dec. 9th  

LTU Mask Photos - Social Media 
#SAFETYFIRST 

 
 Wear Red for Public Ed! 

& LTU Gear! 
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Building Representatives  
and  

Building Committee Members 
 
• Thank you for your hard work on 

behalf of our union.   
• Executive Board/Membership 

Mtng. Dec. 9th 3:15 p.m./ 3:30 p.m. 
• School Committee Meeting - 

December 10th  - 6:45 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

 



 

  

 Dear Members of the Lynn Teachers Union: 
Happy Holidays to one and all!  
The End of 2020 - Hooray! 
This has been quite a year!  Hopefully we can all 
find a moment to remember that has added joy to 
your life.  In every dark cloud there is a silver 
lining if we open our minds to the awareness.   
 
We will be meeting with LPS to negotiate the 
conditions for the remainder of the second quarter 
and the school year.  Our primary focus is to keep 
our members and students safe.  DESE and the 
State are pushing for educators and students to be 
back in buildings regardless of the COVID 19 
numbers rising.  The union will be updating 
members as soon as we have an agreement.  Our 
next meeting is Wednesday, Dec. 9th! 
 
Happy Holidays, 
Sheila O’Neil  

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Upcoming Events 

 
• Organizing Team Meeting - 

Mon. 12/7/20 3:30 p.m. via Zoom 
• Wear Red for Ed Day - Wed. 

Dec. 9th  
 
 

AFT Resources 
 
Digital Resources - Teacher 
Collaboration and Lesson Plans - 
Share My Lesson 
https://sharemylesson.com/ 
 

 
December 8th 6 p.m. 
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Happy Retirement Wishes 
Congratulations and best wishes to the following 
LTU member on her retirement!  Jeanne 
McMenimen 

 
Condolences 

We remember LTU members, Margaret Dennis and 
Henry Pigulski who have recently passed.  The 
LTU extends its sincere condolences to their family 
and friends. 

 


